
From: THE LONDON TREE CO  
Sent: 22 June 2023 13:21 
To: Nick Bell 
Subject: 5 DAY NOTICE REQUEST - 109 Frognal London NW3 6XR 
Importance: High 
 
Good Afternoon. 
 
We have been appointed to remove a large limb from a tree in rear garden 
which is growing very closely over the Pool Pump station, see attached pictures 
FYI and location plan. 
 
Can you confirm if this is something we can do with a 5 day notice as it is in 
danger of crushing the structure and causing a lot of issues. 
 
I look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Many thanks. 
Best Regards, 
Debbie 
 
Debbie Sirkett 
THE LONDON TREE COMPANY 
 

 
 


